
Terms and conditions of the website https://elemental.biz/ 

1. This terms and conditions set principles of using the website at 
https://elemental.biz/(“Website”).You accept this terms and conditions by using the Website 
or accessing any content available through the Website. 

2. This Website and its content are a sole and exclusive property of ELEMENTAL HOLDING SA, 
a company organized under the laws of Poland with its registered address at Traugutta 42A, 
05-825 Grodzisk Mazowiecki, Poland, entered into the register of entrepreneurs of the 
National Register maintained by District Court for the capital city of Warsaw in Warsaw, 14th 
Commercial Division of the National Court Register, under registration number 0000375737, 
having the share capital in the amount of 170,466,065.00 PLN, paid-up in full, assigned with 
statistical number (REGON) 141534442 and tax identification number (NIP) 5291756419; 
hereinafter referred to as (the “Elemental Holding S.A.”). 

3. Elemental Holding S.A. makes every effort to ensure that hat the information published on 
the Website is reliable, up-to date and complete, and that the Website itself works properly. 
In case of any irregularities, please report them to us at: : biuro.komunikacji@elemental.biz . 

4. Elemental Holding S.A. reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to edit or remove any content 
of the Website(or part thereof). It is prohibited to alter, interfere with or disrupt the 
Website, overburden as well as any misrepresentation on the content of the Website or 
introducing malware such as worms and viruses, trojan horses, adware, riskware, jokes, 
rootkit and other items of a destructive nature, or sending spam. 

5. A structure of the Website and its content (text based or graphical) are protected under 
Polish copyright law and related rights of February 4th, 1997 (Journal of Laws as of 
2019.1231, consolidated text of July 3rd, 2019 as amended) or other applicable regulations. 

6. Without a prior written consent of Elemental Holding you are not allowed to use for 
commercial purposes any content of the Website (or part thereof), transmit it electronically, 
create links thereto or make any modifications thereof. 

7. Every user of the Website is obliged to observe provisions of law, public morality and the 
terms and conditions of the Website. 

8. Elemental Holding S.A. may revise this terms and conditions at any time by posting the 
revised terms and conditions of the Website. Changes will apply from a moment of posting 
them. 

9. Terms and conditions of the Website are governed by Polish law. 


